
From: Sen. Anna MacKinnon
To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: FW: SB207 and SB208
Date: Wednesday, March 30, 2016 10:05:58 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Cindy Lelake [mailto:lelakecindy60@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2016 9:44 AM
To: Sen. Anna MacKinnon <Sen.Anna.MacKinnon@akleg.gov>
Subject: SB207 and SB208

Dear Senator:

Both SB207 and SB208 will seriously impact education in Alaska.

By passing a higher percentage of teacher pension contributions on to local school districts, SB207 will cut directly
 into classroom budgets. To attempt to partially pay for this measure by eliminating the Performance Scholarship
 deprives many deserving Alaskan students of the chance to attend college.

Both measures are spurious attempts to generate revenue. Several other revenue-generating options worthy of your
 consideration have already been proposed and deserve your immediate attention.

Please don't attempt to balance Alaska's budget on the backs of our students!

Sincerely,

Cindy Lelake

Sent from my iPad

Sent from my iPad
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